


To: 		Towns of Bolton, Duxbury, Middlesex, Moretown, Stowe 
		And Chittenden County RPC
From:  		Barbara Farr, Town of Waterbury
Date:		September 21, 2017
Subject:		DRAFT 2017 Waterbury Town and Village Local Hazard Mitigation Plan


Greetings Neighbors,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town and Village of Waterbury is in the process of updating its Local Hazard Mitigation Plan for approval by FEMA in the following months.  This Plan update has been drafted by the Waterbury Long-Term Community Recovery Committee (2012-2014) which evolved into the Waterbury Floodplain Management Working Group (2014-present).  The primary focus has been to address the mitigation priorities from the 2012 Hazard Mitigation Plan to protect and prepare Waterbury from future possible hazards.  Projects completed are highlighted in the Plan update.  

This Draft Plan is a work in progress and we invite your comments through October 20th.  After that, comments and suggestions will be incorporated and sent to the Waterbury Trustees and Select Board for adoption pending FEMA approval.  You will receive a notice prior to the public meeting and proposed adoption date.

Feel free to contact me or send edits to the attached Plan by October 20, 2017.

Sincerely, 



Barbara Farr
Long-Term Community Recovery Director 
And Transportation Liaison
Town of Waterbury
802-888-3810
bfarr@waterburyvt.com

